
Notice of enrolment for non-EU students, exclusively for the Single-Cycle Degree Course 

in Medicina Veterinaria - A.Y. 2023/2024 

The reassignments of 4 remaining places reserved for non-EU students 
residing abroad, exclusively for the Single-Cycle Degree Course in Medicina 
Veterinaria (taught in Italian) for the academic year 2023/2024, are now open. 

The procedure allows eligible candidates not ranked in a useful position with 
respect to the available places, to apply for: 

 Reassignment, for the same Study Course or a different Study Course,
to another University (provided that the Declaration of Value shows that the
qualification held is also valid for the selected course) together with the
certificate of passing the test taken at the University originally chosen.

Applications may only be submitted from October 11, 2023 to October 16, 
2023, 1:00 pm (CET), using this link: https://forms.office.com/e/23dMJagxPt 

Candidates wishing to apply for reassignment to another university must submit their 
application to the University where they wish to be reassigned, following the given 
instructions. 
Places available at UniME will be assigned in descending order of the score obtained 
in the TOLC/VET. 

EACH ELIGIBLE CANDIDATE MAY SUBMIT ONLY ONE APPLICATION. 

Please, send the required mandatory attachments by e-mail 
to: uop1.medsanvet@unime.it 

LAST CALL
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